HARBOURVIEW LODGE CONTINUING CARE CENTRE

Family & Friends Council Meeting – June 19, 2024 @ 2pm


	1.
	Meeting Called to Order
	June 19, 2024 @ 2pm

	
	a) Record of Attendance 
b) Approval of Minutes of Previous Meeting
c) Approval of Agenda

	Cheryl Ackert, Tara Rutherford, Natasha Sharpe, Bliss Hawes, David Butler, Bonnie

Minutes from last meeting handed out for review.

	2.
	Standing Agenda Items
· Update from Administrator
· Staffing
· Volunteer Update
· Eden
· Education
(Low Arousal)
· Recreation 
· Covid/Flu
· Flooring Project
· Licensing

	Staffing
There have been some changes with Leadership. Amy Donnelly is now the HSM for Twin Oaks Memorial Hospital and Tara Rutherford is the HSM for Eastern Shore Memorial. She comes from Middle Musquodoboit Memorial Hospital.
There are still challenges with the nursing schedule and we are continuing to recruit. We have a few travel nurses and may be looking at a couple more. There are challenges throughout the province.
 
Volunteer Update
We currently have 40 volunteers on our list.  There are lots of various activities that volunteers help with such as movie night and bingo.

Eden 
Eden surveys are in progress, Eden blitz to be held on June 24.

Education
There was a Low Arousal course held in early June. This educates staff on how to approach and handle different behaviors and different situations.  There will be more education in the fall.

Recreation
There are lots of activities happening. Bingo, music, gardening, and outings. We are looking at the possibility of music on the weekends. The lobster dinner was held on June 14.

Covid/Flu
Covid boosters were done the end of May and we do not have any cases of Covid or the flu at HVL.

Flooring Project
The flooring project is complete.

Licensing
DHW was here for the annual inspection June 13. We have a few things to work on and most of the issues have already been addressed. We need to report back to them with an action plan. There was good feedback, and it was a really great visit.

	3.
	Old Business
	

	4.
	New Business

	

	5.
	Round Table

	Family member wanted to say that beautiful care is given at HVL. The staff are amazing, loving, and wonderful. It is important for them to know the value of their work. Their gentle and kind hearts are in the right place.

	6.

	Date of Next Meeting

	September 18, 2024 @ 2pm HVL Boardroom/Teleconference. 







